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May 8, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Families/Students: 
 
 
This is a breakdown of information for you regarding our graduation on Sunday, June 2, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
Tickets: 

Tickets (7) will be distributed to Seniors at graduation practice, Friday, May 31, 2024 at 1:15 p.m.  
Every person entering the fieldhouse will be required to present a ticket, this includes young children. If 
you need more than seven tickets, please reach out to a classmate to use one of their tickets, or you may 
call our office to get put a on a waiting list. We cannot guarantee more than seven tickets per graduate.  
The limitation for tickets is based on fire code.  

 
Parking: 

The Grant Street lot will be open and guests will enter the building through Door 2 (commons).  If you 
park in the back of the building off of Helena Street please enter the building at Door 26.  
 

Seating: 
Ceremony guest seating will be in the bleachers, there is floor seating for handicapped and elderly. 

 
Opening: 
 Ceremony doors will open at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Student dress: 

Graduates are expected to wear appropriate attire for commencement exercises, such as blouses, dress 
shirts and ties, medium-length skirts or dresses (that do not extend below the graduation gown), dress 
slacks, and dress trousers.  Let’s look sharp! 
 

 
Live Stream URL: 

The link to watch the live stream can be found on the district website:  www.wdpsd.com under News 
and Announcements.  The link will be on the website starting May 31st . 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Dr. Russ Gerke 
 
Dr. Russ Gerke 
Principal 
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